
From: Neil Cox <neilccox2@yahoo.co.uk> 
Sent: 19 September 2017 11:18 
To: Lorraine Neale 
Subject: Fees Consultation 
Attachments: Response to consultation on Taxi  and Private Hire fees and charges 

for 2017.docx 
 
Good morning Lorraine, 
 
Please find attached our response to the consultation, now out for a third time. Can I confirm that 
responding by e mail is acceptable? Also thanks for letting me know about the Ford Procab. 
 
Kind Regards 
 
Neil Cox 
Taxi Association 
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